
KWES PTO
NEWSLETTER

Important Dates

Spirit Night at sweetFrog

PTO Nominations

May 6-10 celebrates the amazing KWES staff
who care for our students. The PTO is
planning some activities requiring donations
from families - sign up. 

We encourage you to take some time to
send a note of appreciation to your student’s
teachers for all they do. Note cards and pens
are set up in the school lobby to leave a note
that will be passed out to staff that week. 

5/6-10 - Staff Appreciation Week
5/17 - Spirit Night at Sweet Frog, 2-9:30 p.m.
5/18 - Barnes & Noble Book Fair
5/21 - PTO Meeting & Elections, 6:30 p.m., Zoom
5/31 - School Dance, 6:30-7:30 p.m.
Full calendar online

May 2024 www.kwespto.com

Staff Appreciation Week
Support the PTO at our next Spirit Night on
Friday, May 17, 2:00-9:30 pm at sweetFrog
on Smoketown Road in Woodbridge. The PTO
earns 25% of sales when a flyer is brought in
or you mention Kyle Wilson Elementary
School to the cashier. The flyer is coming
home later this month and can be
downloaded online. 

We will elect the 2024-2025 PTO Board of
Officers at our meeting on May 21. Consider
serving next year. Complete the nomination
form online.  Learn more about the available
opportunities. Contact Tracy Woodhead with
any questions.

School DanceShop at our Book Fair in support of the PTO at
Barnes & Noble at Stonebridge on Saturday,
May 18. Proceeds from sales in store,
including the cafe, will support the PTO all
day, 10 a.m. - 9 p.m. 

Between 12:00 - 2:00 p.m. we will have some
guest readers, a scavenger hunt around the
store (with prizes), a craft station, seed
planting, and more! Be sure to stop by and
sign the House posters. You can earn House
points and your teacher could win a prize for
the highest class participation. 

If you can’t make it to the store, you can
shop online May 18-23 in support of our
event at bn.com/bookfairs and enter
Bookfair ID 127493347 at checkout. Share this
with family and friends too!

Barnes & Noble Book Fair

Thank you snow much for a great year! To
celebrate, our last PTO event of the school
year will be a dance on Friday, May 31, 6:30-
7:30 p.m. We will be serving snow cones for
free along with showing off some great
dance moves outside in the bus loop.
Parental supervision is required throughout
the entire event. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C4AA9AA2DA5FF2-48592863-kwes#/
https://www.kylewilsonespto.com/_files/ugd/ed1642_1ad02ad4f75c4c9ea028cb12d9af19aa.pdf
https://www.kwespto.com/
https://www.kylewilsonespto.com/_files/ugd/ed1642_e1332d7d95e242c0b187f5760c3dd5c4.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAN__iIfBotUQjZVWTdWMTY1NzE3VkI5WTRLVDVMNlhXOC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAN__iIfBotUQjZVWTdWMTY1NzE3VkI5WTRLVDVMNlhXOC4u
https://www.kylewilsonespto.com/ptoserve
https://www.kylewilsonespto.com/ptoserve
mailto:kwespto.president2024@gmail.com
http://www.bn.com/bookfairs

